
March 16, 2025 
To Senate Educa6on commi9ee: 
Since we submi9ed tes6mony to the  House Educa6on Commi9ee 2/5/25, in opposi6on to 
HB1540, we have seen no evidence that the legislature is feeling any more generous than 
before to public school funding, including lunches.  This bill is inconsistent with Ar6cle VIII 
Sec6on 5 of Century Code.  The legislature needs to do a lot more to secure adequate funding 
for public schools.  Vouchers for private schools are inappropriate and it would seem illegal.  
Please vote down HB1540. 
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